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gkk@cpuc.ca.gov (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
SanBmnoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov (SanBmnoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Speier Inquiry 

Ms. Kahlon:

In response to your inquiry to Ms. Horner this morning, please see below for a data request response 
that was provided to CPSD on March 14, 2011. The attached is PG&E's response to CPSD's request 
based on the March 4, 2011 inquiries from Congresswoman Speier.

Please note that subsequent to providing the attached data responses, PG&E continued to search for 
and review additional workpapers from its General Rate Cases (see CPUCJ396-Q01 response) 
requesting GPRP funds beginning with the 1987 GRC until the 1999 GRC. PG&E did not find all of the 
workpapers, but the review of what was found indicated that PG&E did not identify specific GPRP 
projects in its GRC filed with and accepted by the Commission for review.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Senior Regulatory Case Manager | Operations Proceedings

Redacted
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